
Presidents Message 

The bowls season is coming to an end with our greens closing on 

Monday 31st May.  Our prizegiving is scheduled for 19th June and our 

AGM for 27th June.  A big thank you to everyone for helping to make 

2020/21 a memorable one.  I am so proud of our bowlers who have 

represented us well and our social members who continue to support us 

so much.  You all got behind the Battle of the Streets, our Wednesday 

Bowls3Five league and the “Bingo at the Bowler” fundraiser.  Our 

property team of Steve Hoeft and Len Bilcich have been working hard behind the scenes and I 

am excited by the projects that are in the pipeline, like the proposed entranceway and covered 

outdoor area.  Bring on the 2021/22 season! 
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On the Greens 

The month of May saw us find the following winners:  

Men’s 1st Year Singles—Mitch Boyce 

Ladies Junior Singles—Marg Dotchin 

Handicap Singles Winner —Dale Knight 

Veterans Singles Winner—Graham Edwards 

Auckland 1-5 Year Pairs—Winners 

Congratulations to 
Adam Baillie (S) and 
Stephen Campbell (L).  
They combined 
brilliantly and played 
phenomemal bowls to 
win the 1-5 Pairs title.  
In the final they beat 
the Balmoral 
combination of Chris 
Dearsley and Neil 
Roland 21-14. 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

19th June—Prizegiving 

20th June—Auckland Prizegiving 

27th June—AGM 

4th July-1st August —Winter Interclub 

7th/8th August—Canoe/Campi Tournaments 

(Juniors) 

15th August—ABCA Tournament (Juniors) 

On the Mats 

Indoor Successes:  

Western Mixed Fours 

Winners—Paul Wright (S), 

Aiden Takarua (3), Carol 

Wright (2), Jill McQuoid (L)

Auckland Singles—2nd—

Paul Wright 
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Putting the ‘Fun’ in ‘Fun’draising! 

What an amazing night was had at ’Bingo at the Bowler’!  Thank you all so much for making it great and 

helping us raise $13,000!  Our community fundraising target is $20k.  We want to show the trusts that 

the bowling club community has raised 10% towards the total project which is estimated around $200k.  

We have set up a givealittle page—https://givealittle.co.nz/cause/give-a-little-for-our-garden-bar-and-bowls

-viewing—if every member donates just $10 this would help immensely to this target! 

Darts 

The Pirate darts team have had a successful start to their season—unbeaten to date! 

Come and join in and support their Shanghai Nights on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday each month.  Just $2 

entry, everybody welcome. 
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